
Heads of School are kindly asked to bring the following information to the attention of all Geography 

teachers. 

A fieldwork opportunity for Geography (Option) students has been prepared by the Geography 

Department within the Directorate for Learning and Assessment Programmes in collaboration with 

Heritage Malta. 

The fieldwork is being held at the newly restored Fort St Elmo in Valletta and students will be given 

the opportunity to inspect the site and the state of the place, conduct mapping exercises of the area, 

interview tourists and analyse shops and other services being offered near the fortress.  

In relation to this, two workbooks have been prepared, one for students and another one for 

teachers. These will be made available free of charge once an application to visit the site is placed 

with Heritage Malta. A pilot exercise using the prepared resources has been carried out with a 

number of Geography (Option) students that has proved to be successful. 

Teachers can book to visit the site in preparation of the visit by sending an email to 

vanessa.ciantar@gov.mt. To book for the fieldwork kindly log into 

https://heritagemalta.org/schoolbooking/ and place a booking via the online platform.  

Fort St Elmo opens daily at 09:00 and entrance for this activity is free. Teachers can also call on 2248 

1000 or send an email to education@heritagemalta.org for any queries. 

For any queries, teachers of Geography are kindly asked to contact Mr Edward Gilson on 

edward.gilson@ilearn.edu.mt. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 
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